
Fr Clement has asked me to forward you this urgent message from Right to Life regarding 
the  Terminally  Ill  Adults  (End of  Life)  Bill.  [Also called the Assisted Suicide Bill  or  the 
assisted Dying Bill.]

As you will read, some of those who voted for the bill are now having doubts, and there is 
still a chance to stop the bill. The third reading and final vote are this coming Friday, 20th 
June, so there is no time to lose in contacting our MP’s one final time.

Although the Right to Life message below specifically refers to Heeley, people in Hallam 
Constituency are also encouraged to contact their MP, Olivia Blake, who also voted for the 
bill at its second reading.

Petition forms will be available to sign at Masses this weekend, but it would be simpler 
and quicker, for those who are able, to use the email link to Right to Life below to sign 
electronically. I have just tried it out and successfully signed.

With thanks and best wishes.

Tony Willcock

Petition your MP – Vote NO to the Assisted Suicide Bill

The second day of Report Stage for the Leadbeater assisted suicide Bill has just finished.

Today, Kim Leadbeater suffered her first defeat - with MPs voting 259 to 216 to pass an 
amendment, which the Leadbeater camp were opposing, to stop doctors raising assisted suicide 
with under-18s.
This is a major setback for the assisted suicide lobby, but we are not there yet.

We now face Third Reading and the final vote on Kim Leadbeater’s assisted suicide Bill next 
Friday, which is only seven days away.

Sheffield Heeley, could tip the balance and help stop this dangerous Bill in its tracks.

While the local MP, Louise Haigh, voted for assisted suicide at the initial vote at Second Reading, 
just 28 MPs needed to change their minds after Second Reading to defeat this Bill - and a number 
of MPs already have. That means this is winnable - but only if people like you take action in your 
constituency.

If enough people in Sheffield Heeley sign the local petition we are running in your constituency, 
it will be very persuasive in getting Louise Haigh to change their vote from supporting assisted 
suicide to voting NO or abstaining when it really matters - at the crucial final vote on the Bill next 
Friday, 20 June.

In fact, Louise Haigh could cast the deciding vote on the Leadbeater assisted suicide Bill. Every 
single vote will count. The numbers are tight, and the stakes couldn’t be higher.

https://righttolife.org.uk/petitions#:~:text=No%20time%20to%20collect%20signatures%20offline?

